From: Hanna, Gloria J. [mailto:Gloria.Hanna@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Friday, April 06, 2018 12:32 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Notification - Gift

Mike Hinman, 344 N Absaroka St, Powell WY 82435 sent one Cubs ticket (face value of $16.80) to the 003rd District.  I accepted the ticket on behalf of CPD/City of Chicago and subsequently gave it to an Officer assigned to the 003rd District for his outstanding work.  (Please forward a copy of this email to the Comptroller)  Thank you in advance.  

                
Commander Gloria J. Hanna-Gill
003rd District - Grand Crossing
7040 South Cottage Grove Avenue
